
NOTICE OF A 
SPECIAL CALLED WORK SESSION 

OF THE 
DECATUR CITY COUNCIL 

TO BE HELD ON 
JANUARY 22, 2018 

 
Notice is hereby given to all citizens, press, and any 

interested parties that the Decatur City Council has 
scheduled a Special Called Work Session for Monday, 
January 22, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. at the Decatur Municipal 
Complex, located at 402 Lee Street, Decatur, Alabama on 
the 7th floor. 

 
The purpose of the Special Called Work Session is as 

follows: 
 
To discuss the One Decatur Comprehensive Plan 
 
This notice is posted on Friday, January 5, 2018 at 

the direction of Council President Paige Bibbee. 
 
Stephanie Simon 
Assistant City Clerk 
City of Decatur, Alabama 


